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INFORMATION ITEM 

 
 

TO: Members of the Board of Education 
 Dr. Scott Dearman, Superintendent 
 
FROM: Dr. Scott Adreon, Director of Operations & Services 
   
SUBJECT: Pool Filtration System Replacement  
 Request for Proposals Not to Exceed $200,000 
  
 
INFORMATION: 
 
Many of you know that our pool filtration system has exceeded it’s expected service life 
by 12 years. The board seriously considered replacing the system in 2019 but decided 
at the time to keep the unit in service. Despite its age, the unit has performed well.  That 
said, our service representative from Speer, who has serviced our pool equipment for 
10+ years believes that the unit could stop functioning all together at any time. For that 
reason, and the fact that the permitting approval process for the state can exceed 9 
months for a filtration system, I am requesting that we solicit requests for proposals not 
to exceed $200,000. This will allow us time to gather proposals, approve a proposal, 
submit the plans and application to the state of Illinois, and start the approval process.   
 
I have attached a preliminary quote for the work from Speer Corporation and several 
pictures of our existing filtration system.  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


